

April 27, 2017

10 Trench Street Richmond Hill, ON L4C 4Z3 Richmond Hill Phone: 905-883-2032 Vaughan Phone: 905-832-4554 Ext. 7800 mackenziehealth.ca/waystogive Charitable Business Number 11930 6215 RR0001

Mr. and Mrs. Kirill Kalinitchenko Highlight Motor Freight 500 Creditstone Road Concord ON L4K 3Z3

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kalinitchenko,

Thank you for your gift in support of Mackenzie Health. Your generosity enhances Mackenzie Health's ability to provide our patients and their families with innovative and compassionate care close to home.

It's customary to greet the new year with hope and optimism and set aspirational goals that help us soar to new heights. While it may be a time for forward thinking, it is just as important to celebrate our past successes and to thank those who helped us achieve them.

For Mackenzie Health, 2016 was a remarkable year. On behalf of donors last year, the Foundation was able to grant close to \$1.9 million for much needed patient care enhancements at Mackenzie Richmond Hill Hospital, as well as set aside \$5.8 million in committed gifts for the new Mackenzie Vaughan Hospital.

We give thanks to donors like you who helped us invest in lifesaving equipment and technology including new bedside monitors for Emergency, IV infusion pumps to administer patient medications, BiPap respiratory machines to assist a patient's breathing when they cannot breathe on their own, and the refurbishment of the patient and family lounge in palliative care.

The new year promises to be as exciting. Our Exceptional Care Belongs Here campaign to enhance patient care at Mackenzie Richmond Hill Hospital and build Mackenzie Vaughan will continue to gain traction.

Among our top priorities in 2017 is to purchase a new and technologically advanced \$2-million CT scanner for Mackenzie Richmond Hill Hospital. With more than 27,000 scans performed annually on children and adults at Mackenzie Richmond Hill Hospital, our current scanner is at its maximum lifespan and urgently needs to be replaced.

As our special friend, ambassador and donor, please accept my heartfelt appreciation for giving us so much to celebrate as we continue to ensure our community has access to a world-class health experience close to home.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Dwayne DiPasquale
Director of Advancement
(Ref# 373250)

Thank gan so much!

Your tax receipt is enclosed. To find out more about the Hospital and Foundation events, contact us at 905.883.2032 or visit mackenziehealth.ca/foundation.